
Our Round Lake schools 21st Century Afterschool Programs open to 

the largest volume of students in recent years. Nearly 90 students 

will enjoy afterschool programming beginning Monday, October 29. 

We have two volunteers who will open with John T Magee Middle 

School and a new teacher, Ann O’Connell. We are delighted that she 

will be joining us. At RLMS we will be welcoming Jayne Peterson as 

our newest teacher team member. Her enthusiasm is over the top! 

At the high school, welcome Andrea Bartha and Lisa Flores and wel-

come back, Eileen Erisman.  

Welcome, as well, to our newest prevention team member, Angela 

Brown, who has oriented “by fire”; creating bulletin boards, organiz-

ing food and transportation lists. She is ready to meet the kids.  

October– 

November        

Round Lake Excitement Builds!  



The Round Lake teacher meeting on October 23rd is designed to refresh 

and excite our team. Our agenda especially centered on creating a joy-

filled environment for learning and growing. We look forward to adding 

some spectacular lesson plans to our flash drives.  

Improving grades, behavior, and relationships over this school year will 

shape student success.  

At our recent Illinois State Board of Education meeting in Springfield, our 

Nicasa team appeared on the big screen with our “Can You Believe We 

Get to Do This?” pull-up— a big hit with our ISBE friends! Some great 

learning took place, and we received our schedule of reports— Phew!— 

We can do it!  

 

 

 

 

 

Lathasha Davis completed her first bulletin board. This one represents 

Red Ribbon Week and was 

placed in all afterschool program 

schools, our township offices, 

and Daniel Webster Middle 

School. Don’t you just love our 

Prevention Team artists?  

 


